
Good Morning, Gateway!  Today is Tuesday, September 14, 2021. 

______ The FIRST Lego League Robotics is a competition club where students perform the work to 

compete against other schools in a tournament like atmosphere. Teams engage in research, problem-

solving, coding and engineering – building and programming a LEGO robot that navigates the missions of 

a robot game. As part of Challenge, teams also participate in a research project to identify and solve a 

relevant real-world problem. The team is open to 7th, 8th and potentially a few 6th graders (if space is 

available).  We will be accepting only 30 students into Robotics Team this year. Applications will be 

available starting September 15th and are due on September 24th. Meetings will be held on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays after school from September through June. If you are interested, the application to join the 

team is available on the Robotics Team page, which is on the Gateway Middle School Website under 

Clubs and Activities. For more information, contact Ms. VanTuyl or Mr. Rentko. 

______ Applications for 6th grade ASB cabinet elections open on Sept. 20th and close on Sept. 

24th.  Information will be coming from your English teachers soon. 

______ Yearbooks are on sale through September 17th.  Reserve yours online now. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 


